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Regular Meeting—July 17 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  July 10 at 7:30PM 

Hour of Adoration— July 13 at 8PM 

  
 

RECORDER 

Steve Riley, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Steven Heaslip 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

Lindsay Barich 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Bob Samonte 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Tom Chirokas 

  

No Meeting on July 3 or August 7: As is customary over the summer, a motion 
was passed to cancel the first Business Meetings in July and August.  We will still 
have a Surge meeting on July 10 and August 14. 

Dedham Knights of Columbus BC football game   We are tryint to determine in-
terest in a group attending a BC football game vs. Temple on Sept 29.  Bus transpor-
tation to and from the game + game ticket will be about $50 including admission to the 
Grid Iron Club before the game where food and beverages are available for purchase.  
Need to know interest to secure the transportation.  Call Rob Curran 617-512-6171. 

2nd Annual Golf Tournament:  Friday June 15th at Norwood Country Club.  It 
was successful.  There were 44 golfers, it was very competitive and everyone had a 
good time.  The food was excellent.  We made $3506 which goes directly into our 
Charity Fund.  
Thank you!! 

Flag Day Pa-
rade: We had 
11 Brothers and 
one wife partici-
pate in the pa-
rade.  It was a 
great time and 
we were well re-
ceived.  Right is 
a picture of the 
marchers 

 

GRAND KNIGHT 

John Deschenes 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Paul Hart 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Frank Jurczak, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Steve Riley, P.G.K 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Richard Parisi 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org  



      Newsletter July 2018 

Motions: All motions brought forward into June passed. 

Saturday Knights Club: Our mystery ride was to Hammond Castle in 
Gloucester followed by a delicious dinner at Latitude 43 also in Gloucester.  
It was a great night and perfect choice of venues.  Everyone enjoyed them-
selves.  We don’t have meetings in the summer, but we are planning on get-
ting together for the Polo Games on August 11 at 5PM.  $15 each. Let’s go!! 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the 
fourth Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday July 
13th at 8PM.  

Financial Secretary: Thanks to Steve Heaslip who stepped up to take 
over the FS duties from Paul Hart so Paul could become DGK. 

Membership:  There is a 1st Degree at Dedham Council  on Tuesday 
July 18 at 7PM Before our regular business meeting. 

Building Association Meeting: There will be a joint meeting of the 
Building Association Board of Directors and Trustees on Tuesday July 31 at 
8PM in the clubroom.  All members of the Council are welcome to attend. 

Building Association Board of Directors Opening: Enclosed with this 
newsletter is a ballot for an opening on the Board of Directors.  This will be 
voted on in our business meeting on July 17. 

Attendance Prize: John Manning $50 (not present) and Pat Treanor, $58 (not 
present) 

KC Club:  John Teti and Rob Curran $25 each  

MOTIONS 

#1  Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $400 to be divided between 
the two delegates to the State K of C convention.  This makes up the above 
per diem and hotel expenses.   Submitted by: John Deschenes Seconded 
by:  Paul Hart 

#2  Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $100 for the Archdiocese of 
Boston Quo Vadis retreats.    Submitted by: Jerry Alberico, PGK   Seconded 
by: Steve Riley, PGK   

https://www.facebook.com/dedhamkofc 


